
Improving Curbside Garbage Collection 

As part of an on-going effort to improve and
streamline curbside garbage collection in
High Springs, residents with blue or brown
Republic Services trash containers MUST be
discarded by September 3, 2021. These old
carts can be left empty, curbside and will be
picked up by GFL.

Black WCA/GFL issued carts will be the
ONLY curbside trash cans accepted after
September 3, 2021. If you need a replacement WCA/GFL cart, please contact High Springs
Public Works at 386-454-2134.
 

https://www.highsprings.gov/publicworks/page/improving-curbside-garbage-collection

